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National Highways has not taken into account the decision of the 2021 World Heritage Committee or
acknowledged that the Secretary of State said the impact would be ’significantly adverse’. They have not
assessed alternative routes enough to warrant the threat or even considered a longer tunnel, or
considered reducing traffic rather than catering to increase which would also help emissions, reduce air
pollution, and protect the environment. The recent climate reports make it clear how important this is.

There should be an independent re-examination before the secretary of state
considers a DCO application for the same road scheme.




